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His Excellency, 

Mr. Sheikh Khalik bin Hilal Al Maawal 

Honorable Speaker of the Shura Council, 

Sultanate of Oman 

 

His Excellency, 

On behalf of my colleagues at the Secretariat and on my own behalf, I have a great pleasure to 

extend my warmest congratulations and best wishes to Your Excellency and your colleagues in the 

Shura Council on the occasion of the 51st Anniversary of National Day of the Sultanate of Oman. 

The Sultanate of Oman has rendered good cooperation over the past years as an observer in the 

Asian Parliamentary Assembly. I do hope that the existing relations and good cooperation between 

our Organization and the Sultanate of Oman will be further developed in the years to come, most 

particularly following affiliation of your Parliament as full member of our Organization. 

May I take this opportunity to wish Your Excellency good health, well-being and the Omani people 

continued progress and prosperity. 

Please accept, Your Highness, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

Secretary General 
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